
The Explorers- Year 3

In maths, we have 
looked at using money 

and knowing how to tell 
the time.

In Writing, we have written 
a non-chronological report 

about some strange 
creatures!  We are all 
pangolin experts now.

In PE, we have been 
improving our tennis 
skills. We have been 

learning how to control 
the ball and have a 
rally with a partner.  

In Science, we have been 
learning about our skeletons 

and our muscles. We had 
great fun investigating if 
there was a link between 

things such as ‘Do the tallest 
people have the biggest 

feet?’ 

The Coronation 
of King Charles 

III was 
celebrated 

with our school 
picnic and by 
learning the 
coronation 

song. 

In Art, we designed our own collograph 
printing tile. We had to stick a range of 
materials on a cardboard tile, then cover 

with paint before press printing to make a 
repeated pattern. 


